
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians,  
 
We are very excited to announce that we will be running a Tech Camp at George 
Street Primary School this Easter half term, packed full of exciting and fun 
activities for children aged 5 – 11.  
 
This Easter, join us for an awesome tech experience, with lots of exciting 
activities from programming challenges, Robot Coding, Minecraft Engineering, 
DJ mixing and LEGO Engineering! Your child can learn how to build and code 
their own droid robots, program pixels, modify madness with Minecraft and 
even compose their own songs!  
 
We are also partnering with the county council and offering funded places to 
students who receive free school meals. If you are eligible for this, you will be 
sent a unique HAF booking code by email / text message. Ask school or council 
if you have not yet received this code.  
 
HAF attendees can book 1 session per day with us over the Easter holidays 
(either a morning OR an afternoon session). Book via the Council platform, 
Playwaze, which opens on Tuesday 5th March at 12 noon using this 
link: https://playwaze.com/next-thing-education-
camps/lem1vj2l8yz7hk/Community-Details. HAF eligibility codes will be sent to 
schools/families in advance of this date. 
  

 
If you have any questions, please call us on 01442 873150 and one of our team 
will help you process your booking. 
 
Kind regards,  
Next Thing Education Camps Ltd.  
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